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A heartfelt thanks to the San Mateo Union High School District. We are very humbled 
by their kind words in a personal letter of endorsement. We urge you to click on the link 
below.


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uFajtn826QwphLFlfo1EjGt5PYzZJsf8/view?
usp=share_link




For the last 11 months, it has been a privilege to receive positive feedback from many 
people who have viewed “www.messagefromariana.com” documentary film. Based on 
the support and your encouraging words, we have embarked on our sequel film which 
will focus mainly on HEALING from domestic violence. On October 11, 2022 we 
gathered with our producers and others to discuss and define the content of this 
film. We are hopeful that this collaboration will produce another exceptional film.


Given that the topic of emotional trauma and healing involve varied crisis & clinical 
interventions, we’ve sought and engaged with a diverse group of healthcare 
professionals who are directly and indirectly involved with domestic violence victims 
suffering from personal trauma. These impassioned individual’s are the social workers, 
counselors, therapists and physician’s to name a few. 


AMHF is honored to be working with these healing warriors from the Family Violence 
Prevention Program (FVPP) at Kaiser Permanente, One Life Counseling Center, Dignity 
Health/Sequoia Hospital, Clinica Martin Baro (a student run clinic between SFSU 
students and UCSF students) and others who are willing to share their grief and healing 
journey. 




As we are gathering resources and meeting new 
people, it is with great reverence that we 
acknowledge and lift up those who are alone, 
unseen and who are crying for help but are 
struggling to be heard. 


We earnestly ask friends, family, colleagues and 
associates to contact us if you know of someone 
or organization who would like to participate in 
this documentary film because they are just as 
impassioned as we are, they want to expose 
domestic violence but more acutely, protect and 
provide the healing that best serves the DV 
survivor. 


A news release from the County of San Mateo reported, “In San Mateo County, 

there have been two domestic-violence homicides in 2022 and there were five 

in 2021. The San Mateo County Domestic Violence Council believes that one 

is too many.”  If you or someone you know is experiencing intimate partner 

violence, there is help. Visit:  https://www.smcgov.org/dvc/resources


http://www.messagefromariana.com/


Transforming a heart shattering tragedy into a beacon 
of light & healing for victims of violence


                                   


All of these endeavors would not be possible without your 
generous contributions to AMHF. Thank you! 

The enormous pain of losing Ariana has become our inspiration to make this 
foundation a prevention hub and healing site for survivors. On that note, we would 
like to update you and report our progress on a quarterly basis. If you choose to opt 
out, please notify the sender and we’ll discontinue your newsletter. 


arianasmission@gmail.com       www.arianamaehatamifoundation.org

(650) 281-1570  
(650) 503-3230 
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